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Comments: I strongly support and applaud the proposed Thompson Divide Withdrawal Project.  This project is

reasonable, necessary, and in the public interest.  It would protect important natural and cultural resources from

potentially destructive future development.  I hope this project is approved and the withdrawal is implemented.

Thank you very much for considering my comments.

 

 


